
           Oakland Youth Baseball & Softball League 
 

PO Box 213 
Oakland, MD 21550 

 
 

 

Potential 2023 Season Sponsor 
 

The Board of Directors for the Oakland Youth Baseball and Softball League have been busy 
reflecting on the 2022 spring season and making plans for the upcoming 2023 season.  Last 
spring’s baseball and softball season was a great success.   
 

Almost 200 individual games were played at the Broadford Park fields.  Teams from leagues in 
Garrett, Allegany, Mineral, Tucker, and Preston Counties visited our facilities to compete. 
Almost every weeknight and Saturday morning from April through July, the ballpark was filled 
with families cheering on their favorite ballplayer.   
 

Money raised last year was used to purchase and upgrade equipment, provide uniforms, and 
maintain the facilities.  The league was able to replace a zero-turn mower and purchase a new 
four-wheeler used for field maintenance.  Over $6000 in worn out baseball and softball gear 
was replaced.  A few non-profit organizations helped in the concession stand netting $3,500 for 
their organizations.  With the facilities starting to show their age, there are many maintenance 
needs that will require funding in the near future.  
 

We are seeking donations of $400 to sponsor the league. Your tax-deductible donation of $400 
or more will support the league and provide advertising for your business with a 3x6 sign on an 
outfield fence for everyone to see when they come to the park.  Team sponsorships will be 
given on a first come basis. 
 

It’s only with support from donors like you that it’s possible to provide a program that teaches 
children the benefits of teamwork, self-discipline, and a respect for authority.   
 

Thank you for considering a donation. We look forward to seeing your business name on the 
outfield fences this spring! 
 

Sincerely, 
 

OYBL Board of Directors 
 

Chip Miller Bill German Eric Guthrie 
Ryan Uphole Scott Hershman Dave McLaughlin 

JJ Tusing Nick Gregg Justin Dunithan 
Arthur Lemley Steve Rodeheaver  

 
Please make checks payable to:  Oakland Youth Baseball League 
                                                      PO Box 213 
                                                      Oakland, MD 21550                             
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